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Hello Mayor and Council - 

I am writing in support of Massey Theatre having a liquor license.

With the current renovations and the expansion of the theatre ~ opening of Eighth on Eighth ~
it makes sense that a permanent license be allocated to this amazing space. 

This new space will draw people from around Metro Vancouver as well as the expectation that
a lovely night out may include a glass of vino or beer. 

Like other fabulous theaters Metro Van has to offer, Massey is a vintage gem deserving to
play in the grown up league. 

Thanks for all your hard work for New West and thanks for the consideration of this new
bylaw. 

Cheers
Rani 

Rani MacInnes, MPub
Project Manager | Social Media Director 
Life Coach | Dogs in Vancouver 
LinkedIn.com/raniMacInnes
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